
 

 Tel: 01386 554196                       www.pinvinfed.co.uk 

office@pinvinfed.co.uk                                                       

The Pinvin Federation of Schools is part of The Diocese of Worcester Multi Academy Trust, which is a charitable company limited by 

guarantee and registered in England and Wales with registered number 10390487. Its registered office is at The Old Palace, Deansway, 

Worcester, Worcestershire, WR1 2JE.  

 

                     

 

 

  
 

      

Pinvin Federation Wraparound 
    

 

Dear Parent/Carer   

 

   
At Pinvin First and St Nicholas Middle School, we are delighted to introduce our Breakfast and After School 
Club for 2022/2023 academic year. Our aim is to provide a safe and inclusive environment where children 
can relax before and after a busy day at school, cared for by a team of qualified staff. We offer a friendly 
service and lots of fun activities. Children are also provided with a choice of healthy drinks and snacks.    
   
The Breakfast and After School Club facility is only available to children from Reception to Year 7.   
   
It is located in the First School Hall, drop off and collection is via First School door.   
    
Breakfast Club   
   
Breakfast Club runs from 8:00 – 8:45am. Upon arrival, for safety reasons, it is important that parents/carers 
sign their child(ren) in with staff. During Breakfast Club, the children can enjoy a delicious breakfast from a 
choice of cereals, toast, etc. We aim to offer a healthy start to their day. After breakfast, the children can 
participate in a free play activity of their choice. They are then ready for the day ahead and make their way 
to the classrooms for an 8:45am start.   
    
After School Club    
   
After School Club hours are based around the needs of parents/carers. At the end of the school day 
Reception through to Year 2 are taken by a member of staff to the club and Year 3 – Year 7 children are 
walked round to the hall just before their classes have been dismissed. Upon arrival, the children are signed 
in and sit down together to participate in a preorganised activity. A small snack is provided during the after-
school session. Parents are required to sign children out on collection.   
   
Bookings   

 

Bookings are made via ParentPay, our online payment platform. Bookings will open on Tuesday 19th July at 
4pm for September bookings. You will need to pay at time of booking. If you wish to pay by childcare 
vouchers then please email finance@pinvinfed.co.uk with your requirements and we will do a manual 
booking on your behalf. You will then be invoiced monthly for sessions attended. Bookings can be  
 

Federation of Pinvin C of E First School and St Nicholas C of E Middle School 
Main Street, Pinvin, Worcestershire WR10 2ER 

Federation Head teacher:  Mrs Sandra Jennings 

Federation Deputy Head teacher: Mr James Hawthorn  

A place where all God’s children can ‘be happy, grow and flourish’.                          
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made and cancelled on ParentPay up to 4pm the day before and it will be parents' responsibility to make 
these bookings themselves.  
  
Charges are as follows:   
 
Breakfast Club: £5.00 per session per child starting at 8:00am – 8:45am    
After School Club: £10.00 for up to 5:30pm including a snack per child   

   
The school reserves the right to charge a late collection fee.   
 

 
 
Sandra Jennings  
Federation Headteacher   
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